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October Meeting 

Oct 18 :  Hart Hagan from Wild Ones will discuss invasive 

and alternatives.  The meeting will be at the Trinity 

Presbyterian Church and it will start at 6:30 P.M..

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Ray Clark and Linda Luck 

 

 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

 

I want to apologize to all of you for having to miss the 

meeting in September. I really appreciate all of the 

expressions of concern I received about my mom.  



 
 
 
 
 

Thankfully, she had no lasting problems from her fall, so 

all is good on that front. 

I understand that the speakers we had at the September 

meeting were excellent!  Thank you again, Becky!  

Unfortunately, there was no time after the speakers’ 

presentations for the business meeting, so there was no 

information presented about a possible alternative to the 

traditional Regional Convention format.  I will cover 

some alternative ideas at our October meeting on October 

18th.  Again, the Officers support these ideas as does the 

Regional President, so I hope you will come to the 

meeting with open minds.  The decisions made by the 

members will be accepted and we will move forward 

from there.   

Another item we didn’t mention at the September 

meeting was our work day in the LADS garden in 

October.  Please plan on a weeding and mulch day to put 

the garden to bed for the winter on Saturday October 20.  

We will start the garden weeding about 9:00 but know 

that the mulch trucks will be busy earlier than that.  

Another important item on our October Agenda is 

Officer Elections.  Our current Officers are willing to 

serve another year, but we are anxious to accept 

additional nominations. We will discuss this further at 

our meeting.  Like last month, the meeting will start at 

6:30.  We will be meeting at Trinity Presbyterian Church 

as always during the colder months. 



 
 
 
 
 

Best to you as you work in your gardens, putting them to 

bed for the winter.  This isn’t the best time of the year for 

all of us spring and summer people, but at least we are 

heading into a period requiring less work in the gardens!  

I look forward to seeing you on October 18th! 

Linda Luck 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Short Summary of our September LADS Gathering 

 

Members of LADS gathered on September 20th at 6:30 to 

share a pot luck supper and hear two speakers from the 

Cincinnati area, Ron Wilson and Rita Heikenfeld.  The 

evening was spent engaged in their presentations and 

MANY questions from our members and answers from 

our speakers!   A few highlights of the presentations 

follow: 

 

Ron spoke about how the nutsedge and crabgrass have 

really prospered this year because of the hot, humid 

weather and our moist soil!  LADS members could relate 



 
 
 
 
 

to the nutsedge remarks after pulling bags of it from our 

garden earlier in the summer.  Ron had taken a walk 

around the grounds of Trinity Presbyterian Church and 

gathered some specimens for “show and tell”, among 

them some bag worms!  He commented on the items he’d 

found and how they might be dealt with organically.  The 

“Yardboy”, as he calls himself,  gave us a great handout 

called “From the Garden to the Kitchen” with MANY 

pointers to ponder.  He emphasized the importance of 

planting trees and caring for our pollinators.   Ron 

carefully distinguished between our native bees and 

their habits and needs and the honeybees, that are 

imports, but are valued for their ability to make 

honey.  (Our native bees are great pollinators but don’t 

make honey!) 

 

The second half of the evening was spent with Rita who 

is an herbalist.  Not only did she bring many herbs for 

“show and tell” but she also shared some recipes for 

making edibles and other items from the herbs we 

grow.  Her handout on herbs was very comprehensive.   

 

Ron and Rita brought plants with them which we used as 

door prizes.  When they finished their presentations it 

was getting late so there was no formal meeting.  

President Linda Luck’s mother had been rushed to the 

emergency room earlier that evening so Becky presided 



 
 
 
 
 

and introduced our program.   These are just some notes 

from the evening written to share with those who were 

unable to join us.   

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Marie Seaman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Doris Ryan’s Garden 
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Don and Claudia Wolff’s Garden  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

     DAYLILIES FROM THE HRP OF PAUL OWENS' TO BE RETURNED AUGUST 2019  

     
Member Daylily Hybridizer Comments  

     
Laura Brooks Slap and Tickle Paul Owen 2016   
Marshall Brooks Wesobbie Paul Owen 2016   
Marshall Brooks Spunky Monkey Paul Owen 2016   
Helen Coffey Poetic Justice Paul Owen 2016   
Jim Faul U Know U Want Me Paul Owen 2016   
Susan Holt Pom Squad Paul Owen 2016   
Susan Holt Naked Truth Paul Owen 2016 Sold to L. Luck in 2017  
Andrea King Malbec Paul Owen 2016 Died twice/no replac.  
Andrea King Life of Riley Paul Owen 2016   
Andrea King Lauterbrunnen Paul Owen 2016 Replaced Malbec  
Jackie Lawson Knickers in a Twist Paul Owen 2016   
Marie Seaman Trajan Paul Owen 2016   
Marie Seaman Serious Fun Paul Owen 2016   
Nancy Smith Tokyo Paul Owen 2016   
Nancy Smith Idiot Philanthropist Paul Owen 2016   
Doris Stonska Batik Paul Owen 2016   
Doris Stonska Fantasma Paul Owen 2016   
Drew Upton Optimeyes Paul Owen 2016   
Nan Upton Kangaroo Court Paul Owen 2016   
Nan Upton Pony Up Paul Owen 2016   
Betty Wilbourn Ken Can Do Paul Owen 2016   
Betty Wilbourn Riot Act Paul Owen 2016   
Claudia Wolff Johnny on the Spot Paul Owen 2016   
Don Wolff Tingling Sensation Paul Owen 2016   
Don Wolff White Elephant Paul Owen 2016   

     

     
Paul Owens' daylilies of 2016 were auctioned at the August meeting 2018.    
Unfortunately, the list above are LADS members whose daylilies needed more time  
to grow.  Those daylilies may be auctioned at our August regular meeting in 2019 or  TBA. 
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Becky Scarboro’s 2018 LADS programs 
        

 

 Thought I better let everyone know LADS schedule 

for the year: 

 

 

April 19 :  Larry Diehl from Ohio Lily Society 

 

May  17:  Distribution of Hybridizer Study Plants at Linda 

and Ray’s (Anyone wanted to bring and share how to 

transport daylilies for show) 

 

June 21 : Becky and Nelson’s  ( Marie will demonstrate 

preparing and picking daylilies for show) 

 

July 19 : Wallitsch’s nursery for tips on container 

arrangements 

 



 
 
 
 
 

August 16 : Daylily auction of returned hybridizer plants 

will be hosted at the lovely gardens of Karen Sidebottom. 

 

Sept 20 : Ron Wilson and Rita Heikenfeld on from garden 

to kitchen.Discuss what is new in landscaping, herbs and 

their uses, etc. Bring any gardening questions you may 

have. 

 

Oct 18 :  Hart Hagan from Wild Ones will discuss invasive 

and alternatives. 

 

Dec :  Holiday meeting 

 
 

Rosabella Von Valkenberg texure texture 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Hospitality 

 
We are asking members to bring a refreshment of choice 

for the October meeting. The eating has been a real 

delight.  Thanks to all. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

October  18th LADS Meeting 

 

October 20th  Weeding and putting LADS garden at 

Doris Stonska’s  to bed for winter. 9:00 is when we 

will begin 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 
 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, 

October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout the 

year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs south 

off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

mailto:donsmith@twc.com


 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of 

the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer 

Loop  The new info for DSL is 

Don Wolff 

Email: wolffdon@aol.com 

Web site: dsl.plantfans.com 

 

 

<<<<<< 

 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  

 

 

mailto:dukeisours@yahoo.com
mailto:wolffdon@aol.com
http://dsl.plantfans.com/
mailto:mjglasscock5@gmail.com
mailto:president@bluegrassiris.org


 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

     LADS.PlantFans.com 

 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 Youth, 

(under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

 

 

Anita’s Garden  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


